Flexible Spending Account
Advantage Administrator Plan Year 7/1/14 to 6/30/15

Flex Card Enrollees 







July 8, 2015
You are receiving this notice because the school will be having Advantage Administrators handle the run-out flexible spending account claims for the 2014-15 year.  You may recall that Advantage Administrators is the flex administrator we’ve had for the past few years.  Originally we had planned to transfer all flex balances to Kabel Service (new flex provider), but due to several of our enrollees having balances  well over $500, we have decided it would be an easier transition to have Advantage Administrators finish the 2014-15 year claims.  Any balances of $500 or less that remain after the run-out period of September 30, 2015 will be transferred to Kabel Service and available to you.

Remember that only expenses incurred prior to July 1, 2015 will be allowed claims for Advantage Administrators.  You are encouraged to submit any claims you have that were incurred prior to July 1st to Advantage as soon as possible so that you can be reimbursed.   

 The debit cards (Benny cards) that are associated with Advantage Administrators have been shut off.  To receive reimbursement, you will need to file claims by fax, scan/email or mail.  If you have questions about this or need help in filing claims, please contact Mary Beth or Emily in the Central Office (243-4252).
Fax: 319-352-4018 or 319-352-2610 

E-mail: customercare@advantageadmin.com 
Mail: PO Box 118 Waverly, IA 50677
